
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16 December 2022 
 

Budmouth CCF Field Day at HMS Excellent 

Tuesday 17th January 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

The Budmouth RN CCF section will be taking 15 cadets to HMS Excellent to conduct a day of Damage 
Control Incident training utilising the DRIU at Whale Island. This will give them the opportunity to 
develop their teamwork and motivational skills as well as to experience the atmosphere of an RN 
training establishment. The aim is to allow the cadets to get a greater look at what life in the RN is like 
and to appreciate the tasks and training that are necessary to be a sailor. This should provide a good 
opportunity to enhance their cadet experience. It is hoped that this will increase the confidence of the 
cadets in tackling unfamiliar tasks and to develop their unit morale. 

This visit is on Tuesday 17th January 2023. There will be a nominal cost of £10.00 per cadet for this 
visit this is due to administration fees.  
 
Cadets could leave Budmouth as early as 0500 and arrive back at 1800, times are subject to change 
once we have the final details from the Royal Navy.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the google form (posted on google classroom 
and on the parental section of our website). Once we have received all responses by the closing date 
of Friday 6th January 2023, then spaces will be allocated.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

S. Lt. Ashmore – School Staff Instructor, Budmouth CCF 

 


